Rosenberg Corey

From: Jenny John <hairqueenisme@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:38 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Rental laws

Thank you for your consideration. As a land owner/landlord the new laws for consideration are extreme and would be a
hardship on Oregon Landlords. The thought that our taxes, improvements, maintenance etc. to have the pleasure of
these rules seems unfair and unjust and a heavy additional burden on the landlord. Our rights continue be taken away
at our expense.

The more that we continue to be burdened with these type of laws the more pressure it will have on us that result in
consequences on tenants.

Please vote no on all the news measures.

Thank you so much.

Jenny

Sent from my iPhone



